
 
 

 
 

 

 

RE: Y12 End of Term Letter 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 12 Students, 

I hope this letter finds you well as we approach the festive season. I wanted to take the opportunity 
to update you on your child’s progress as they have settled into Year 12. 

I am pleased to report that the Year 12 students have made a strong start to the academic year and 
have quickly adapted to the demands and expectations of the sixth form. They have shown great 
enthusiasm and dedication in their studies and are engaging well with the challenges of their courses. 

In addition to their academic progress, the students have recently completed their first exam of the 

year, and this has provided them with valuable insight into their strengths and areas for 

improvement. Each student has been provided with clear targets to help them continue to develop 

and reach their full potential throughout the year. Their next assessment will take place in March 

2025 and students should start preparing now. It is recommended that sixth form students complete 

a minimum of 3 hours of study at home each evening. We ask that you encourage your child to study 

at home and improve their grades before the next assessment point. Students are welcome to stay in 

school until 6pm to use our independent study spaces for revision. Students of A level Economics, 

Maths, Chemistry, Physics, Psychology and Biology also have access to UpLearn which they are 

advised to use regularly in addition to work set by teachers. 

Many of our Year 12 students have also taken part in a range of enriching opportunities this year. 
These have included virtual work experience placements, a CV workshop, and talks on both 
apprenticeship and university pathways. We are pleased to see that they are taking full advantage of 
these opportunities to explore their future careers and further education options. 

As we approach the end of term, we want to wish all Year 12 students a restful and enjoyable 
Christmas break. They have worked hard so far, and we hope they return in the New Year refreshed 
and ready for the next stage of their academic journey. 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to welcoming your child back in January and 
to another successful term ahead. 

Yours sincerely, 

 Head of Year 12 and Key Stage Team Leader 

 

 


